Two Years On: Assessing the Impact of Surrogacy “Reforms” on Future Reproductive Technologies
5th June 2025, 10:00-14:00, University of Greenwich 

This half-day symposium explores the future of reproductive technology regulation in light of the Law Commissions’ surrogacy reform recommendations. The symposium will examine the impact that the Law Commissions’ report may have on other technologies, such as donor conception and ectogestation.

Attendance at the event is free and is taking place at University of Greenwich’s London campus. To register, please sign up here:  https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/surrogacy-reforms-and-future-reproductive-technologies-tickets-1285870416029?aff=oddtdtcreator 
